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CURRENT YEAR 4: TRIP FOR WHEN IN YEAR 5  

 
Residential Trip to Osmington Bay in 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Many thanks for your confirmation and deposit for your child to attend our Year 5 residential 
visit to Osmington Bay. 
 

The residential trip will take place from Monday 27th April to Friday 1st May 2020. 
 
The cost of the residential trip is £327 which includes coach travel to and from Weymouth, 18 

different activity sessions, instruction from highly trained and externally qualified Activity Group 
Leaders, full board accommodation and travel insurance cover.  
 
As you have already paid a deposit of £47, the remainder to pay is £280. As stated before this 
can be paid in one lump sum or in instalments; 
 
 

Date                                          Amount 
 
July 18th 2019               £56 
September 27th 2019  £56 
October 25th 2019          £56 
November 29th 2019          £56 
December 19th 2019                  £56 
 
 
An information session about the trip will take place nearer the event. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 
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